
THE BARHAM FUN TIMES!

PICTURE OF THE WEEK!

HOUSEPOINT 
LEADERBOARD


1ST - CHAUCER

2ND - BECKETT

3RD - ROPER

4TH - MARLOWE


ANNOUNCEMENTS

First of all, we return to last week’s challenge. We are for you 
to help us name the new bin. Well we can reveal that his full 
name is… Larry Barham Bob! Make sure to say hi when you 

see him.

It has been a very busy week at Barham School. We started 

off with the Pancake Race. After a tight obstacle course, 
the teachers came out winners against the children. 

However, the second pancake flipping race was won by the 
children! Also on Tuesday, Robins went up to the woods for 

Forest School.

On Wednesday, Hawks visited Church for the Ash 

Wednesday service, whilst Year 5 were busy clearing the 
allotments at school. They did an amazing job! Stay tuned to 

find out more.

This Thursday was a very exciting day, as it was World Book 
Day! We loved seeing all of your amazing costumes and 

hearing your wonderful poems.


OUTSIDE OF SCHOOL CELEBRATION

We had lots to celebrate in celebration assembly 

this Friday.

Indy in Hawks has written a new book - they are 

just in the process of binding it.

Jenson in Owls received his 4th Kyu belt in 

Karate.

Ava in Owls received her stage one swimming 

certificate.

Luke in Eagles was awarded his first Karate belt.


Ivy in Puffins showed the school her mini 
landscape painting.

ANIMALS AROUND…

Thank you to Isabelle in Puffins, who gave us a picture 
of her new baby chicks for the “Picture of the Week”.

This week, we want you to look out for 
pigeons!
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